AUBURNDALE APACHE WRESTLING CLUB
MEETING MINUTES
February 18, 2019

ARG cle o arder 1605 APPROVED

Attendees were Jana Becker, Jason and Amanda Welch, Aaron and Vicky Raab, Chris
Ledden, Brandon Dammann, John Karl, Ashley Hollar, Chris Johnson, Tonya Krings, Dan and
Danelle Kundinger, Pat and Jill Altmann, Brian Grassl and John Karl.

The December 2018 meeting minutes were read, and a motion made by Danelle Kundinger
and seconded by Jill Altmann to approve the minutes.

The treasurer’s report was read and a motion was made by Aaron Raab and seconded by Dan
Kundinger to approve the report. Ending balance of $4257.14

Old Business
The transfer of funds into a separate account for the Earn Your Way program was discussed.
AAWC will monitor the amount from the first year and appropriate accordingly.
Conference Tournament income was discussed and information was still coming in. The
concession sales will be used to determine the amounts of food for the upcoming events.
Go Earn It Gear will be a vendor at the Youth Tournament a share proceeds with AAWC.
The Youth Tournament Sign Up will be extended one week due to weather conditions.
AAWC will look into securing a date for next years youth tournament.
AAWC secured a P.O. Box at the Auburndale Post Office, Vicky R. and Tyler F. to have keys.

New Business

Jill Hasenhorl brought up the fact that the new gym sound system in in need of improvement.
This could be used as a way for the club to enrich the community.

A motion was made by Aaron Raab and Seconded by Brandon Damman to sell cotton candy, at
the 2019 Auburndale Music Fest. AAWC is inquiring into selling popcorn and snocones as well.
AAWC will offer State Qualifier T-shirts, the club will purchase shirts for all the Qualifiers. Jason
Welch made the motion and it was seconded by Brandon Damman.

Next meeting will be March 25, 2019.

Jana Becker, President, moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:17 p.m.
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